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It is with great pleasure that I write this letter 
describing my stay at the North American 
Academy of Piping and Drumming. I recently 
was awarded your scholarship to attend this 
school from July 21 - 27, 2013. This was such an 
amazing opportunity for me to learn so much 
from some of the best instructors in the world. 
The instruction that I received was great and 
helped me out a lot for being a beginner. The 
instructors took their time and really worked 
well with me knowing that I am a beginner. 
Their patience level was high and awesome. 
The other students that were there, some of 
which have attended before, were very friendly 
and accepted me like family. I believe I have 
made some lifelong friends and that was great.   
 

 

The whole package was unbelievable...the stay, the accommodations, the instructors, 
and the view were incredible. I never knew there was ever a place so peaceful and 
beautiful. It was surely a blessing from God that I had the opportunity to attend. I want 
to thank you from the bottom of my soul for allowing me to receive this honor and 
making my dreams of becoming a good piper possible. Attached you will find some 
beautiful pictures of the campus and the views seen there as well as me playing the 
bagpipes and practicing.  
  
Thank you again for all your help. There is a place in heaven for people like you. Have a 
great day and God Bless you all. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph (Joey) Moran 
  
 

 


